From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk

Sent: 10 October 2023 18:27

To: Planning Services

Subject: New comments for application FUL/2023/0019
Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for application FUL/2023/0019_

Comments:

| want to object to the application FUL/2023/0019. Previous applications from this company for what is essentially
the same thing have been refused and yet Newalls appear to continue to expand their operations.

Newall's lorries are constantly using the single carriageway road through Spooner Row at all times of day at night
(regularly after midnight). This road is not of a width to support lorries passing each other causing them to mount
the pavements to pass. The lorries do not seem to have any regard for pedestrians on the pavement as several
people have had to take evasive action as a lorry has mounted the pavement heading towards them.

The location of this site is inappropriate as there are no suitable roads to it hence the previous objections from all
surrounding Parishes.

Previous objections already attached detail the way that Newalls have already exceeded the noise / dust / and visual
restrictions that have been set and so this application should be refused.





